
 

 

 

 

 

May 9, 2024 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington D.C., 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Whiskey Environmental School Water Infrastructure Realignment in 

fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Shasta County Office of 

Education, located at 1644 Magnolia Avenue, Redding, CA 96001. The funding would be used 

for repairing a four-inch waterline that distributes water from the Clear Creek Water District to 

Whiskeytown Environmental School. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because 

the portable water line that serves Whiskeytown Environmental School is essential to human 

health. The school cannot function without a reliable water system that delivers safe drinking 

water.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title 

VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. 

I certify that I have no financial interested in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Doug LaMalfa 

Member of Congress 

 


